

## Northern Virginia fmergency Medical Services Council, Inc. 7250 Heritage Village Plaza, Suite 102 Gainesville, Virginia 20155 Jel: (877) 261-3550 Fax: (571) 261-5244 fmail: northern@vaems.org

## Executive Director's Report December 2017

- December 4<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the Regional Stroke Committee meeting at fire station 403.
- December 6<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the Regional Patient Improvement & Trauma meeting at fire station 440.
- **❖** December 6<sup>th</sup> the NVEMSC held Northern Virginia Community College Consolidated Test Site.
- December 7<sup>th</sup> the Regional Coordinator attended the Regional Directors meeting in Glen Allen, Va.
- ❖ December 8<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the Financial Assistance and Review Committee meeting in Short Pump, Va. This was the last public meeting of the FARC committee. These meetings will no longer be public meetings due to the release of information to RSAF grant applicants prior to formal notification.
- **❖** December 8<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the VHAC / VCSQI Data Manager's meeting.
- **❖** December 8<sup>th</sup> the NVEMSC held the Fairfax Career Consolidated Test Site.
- **❖** December 11<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the NVERS Steering Committee meeting.
- **❖** December 12<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the NOVA Chiefs meeting at fire station 403.
- **❖** December 12<sup>th</sup> the NVEMSC held the Training 911 Consolidated Test Site.
- **❖** December 13<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the Winter VHAC meeting at fire station 403.
- **❖** December 14<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the NOVA EMS Chiefs meeting.
- December 14<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the quarterly NVEMSC Board of Director meeting.
- **❖** December 15<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director attended the Fairfax County Professional Firefighters and Paramedics annual Virginia Legislative Luncheon.
- **❖** December 15<sup>th</sup> the NVEMSC held the Alexandria Career Consolidated Test Site.
- **❖** December 19<sup>th</sup> the NVEMSC held Loudoun County Volunteer Consolidated Test Site.



Northern Virginia Emergency Medical Services Council, Inc. 7250 Heritage Village Plaza, Suite 102 Gainesville, Virginia 20155 Jel: (877) 261-3550 Fax: (571) 261-5244 Email: northern@vaems.org

- **❖** December 20<sup>th</sup> the NVEMSC and Fairfax Volunteer Fire Department hosted the monthly EMSAT at fire station 403.
- **❖** December 28<sup>th</sup> the Executive Director and the Regional Coordinator met with the Northern Certification Examiner.